
The School of Medicine at the University of California, Irvine
has Staff Physician openings for our Primary Care

Associates beginning July 2024. 

The UCI Primary Care Associates provide clinical services
for UCI Health patients of all ages in a variety of settings

and locations throughout Orange County, CA. We are
seeking a qualified individual who is an excellent clinician
with a strong commitment to clinical leadership, quality

improvement and team-based patient care.

Compensation is extremely competitive at
$250,000-$270,000 per year, with potential for an annual

bonus of up to $55,000-$57,000. 

The standard work schedule is 4 days per week, with
generous vacation and sick time accruals. 

UCI also offers comprehensive benefits including robust
health, dental, life and disability insurance, with a life-time
pension at retirement. Additionally, some physicians may

be eligible for student loan forgiveness. For further
information please send a letter of interest and CV to: 

Roxann Engle, DO
Medical Director

Primary Care Associates
UC Irvine School of Medicine 

rengle@hs.uci.edu


